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Watts Remy

From: Nancy Whitley <whitleynancyann@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 7:34 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Bills 103 & 104 

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
I live in albany and have history of dairy fsrms and business - they are one of the backbones of America and i oppose this 
change in regulation - I’m not one that’s not open to give and take, but this is far reaching and over reaching 
government including the new status of not applicable as a farm listing I ask that you consider this is to much for Oregon 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nancy Whitley 
3985 NW Independence Hwy 
Albany, OR 97321 
whitleynancyann@gmail.com 
 


